
Classroom News   
Class Name: Balmoral            Term:  Summer 1     Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
 

Balmoral class have had another busy term! We 

have started work on our new topic Bugs and 

Shrubs. This term we have welcomed a new 

friend Stefan into our class   

 Zack has really enjoyed horse riding 

because he gets to ride Ted every 

Thursday!  

 Layna has liked looking at bumblebees 

and learning about them. 

 Ryland likes looking for baby spiders.  

 Stefan likes meeting new people and 

playing outside. 

 Jonny loved performing in Singing 

Superstar at Addington School. His 

favourite song was “Don’t Stop” by 

Fleetwood Mac. 

 Emily also enjoyed Singing Superstar with 

choir. Her favourite song was “A Million 

Dreams” from The Greatest Showman. 

 Olivia enjoys drama lessons. She has 

enjoyed learning a poem to perform. 

 Kurt likes it when we work with our friends 

in Conway class on a Friday morning. 

 Amber has enjoyed cooking this term. 

She liked the banana cake the most. 

 Alex liked making toast and spreading 

honey on top. 

 Christian has been working hard in violin 

lessons to learn new notes. 

 

We have been working hard on our 

measurement skills in maths. Writing about Bugs 

and Shrubs in English and working on our 

independence skills in PSHE. We have made 

breakfast a few times. In PE we have been 

doing Gymnastics with a coach called Chris. 

                       
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your diary:  
Every Monday Morning (Except 2nd July) – Swimming at Mary Hare School 

Saturday 9th June – Summer Fete: 1pm – 3pm 

Wednesday 13th June – Kids Day Out visit to Marwell Zoo (more information to follow). 

Tuesday 26th June – Primary Sports Morning: 9am – 12pm 
 

 


